Bryan L. Jobe
Director of Information Technology

October 21, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write this letter for Elexis Stanely (Lexi) and have known her for the last 11 months,
during which time | have become a regular customer of her present employer.

During this time, | have had the opportunity to have multiple conversations with Lexi, and | have found
Lexi to be of exceptionally high intelligence. She comes across as genuine and once you talk to her, you
can tell that she has a natural desire to help others. Simply put, she is a good person.

During this same tenure, | have also had many opportunities to observe her work firsthand and have
noted her ability to lead, whether it is staying calm in the middle of chaos or by educating co-workers on
processes when they have questions, and always doing all of this with a smile on her face. Lexi comes
across as well organized in these situations; never appearing to get flustered and always keeping track of
multiple things in a fast paced environment. |am confident in saying that she is capable of handling any
situation with thoughtfulness and maturity.

I am confident that Lexi will excel at anything she puts her mind to and that she has a bright future
ahead of her; all she needs is a chance to succeed. She will no doubt continue to be a very positive
contributor to any organization with which she is associated.

If you have any further questions about Lexi, please feel free to contact me by phone.

Regards,

G

Bryan L. Jobe
214-770-5200
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